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TAPE 227, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m.

HB 3529 - Work Session

004   MELANIE   ZERMER,  COMMITTEE   ADMINISTRATOR:  explains  
corrected -5 amendment (EXHIBIT A) -reviews changes to amendment

053  JIM GARDNER, PHARMACEUTICAL  MANUFACTURERS ASSOCIATION: the  bill
may be a national model

063  CHUCK GRESS,  EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, OREGON  STATE PHARMACISTS
ASSOCIATION: will consider the bill as model legislation 075    ZERMER: 
there is no fiscal impact

079    MOTION:  Rep Dell moves the -5 amendments to HB 3529

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the motion carries.  Rep Meek is excused

084  MOTION: Rep Dell  moves HB 3529 as  amended to the floor  with a do
pass recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote the  motion carries with all members present

voting AYE



Rep Ford will carry the bill

SB 456 - Public Hearing

109  BOB  JOONDEPH,  DIRECTOR,  OREGON  ADVOCACY  CENTER  (OAC): 
submits and discusses written testimony in support of SB 456 (EXHIBIT B)
-discusses powers granted to OAC under certain conditions

225    REP LUKE:  discussion of probable cause

270    REP EIGHMEY:  discusses language from federal statutes -section 2
(b) clarification

295    REP DELL:  section 2, subsection 3 and the relationship to peer
review

322    REP FISHER:  number of complaints of abuse and neglect in a year
-number of valid complaints -authorization of staff to access records

TAPE 228, SIDE A

020    JOONDEPH:  continues testimony -discusses investigation of
violations

110    CHAIR FORD:  relation to long term care ombudsman office

REP MEEK:  supports the bill

139   MARY  BYRKIT,  MENTAL   HEALTH  ASSOCIATION  OF   OREGON:  submits
and summarizes written testimony in support of SB 456 (EXHIBIT C)

MICHAEL LINCICUM, MHDDSD: Submits and  summarizes written testimony in

support of SB 456 (EXHIBIT D) -the peer review records are protected
under this bill

SB 456 - Work Session

MOTION:  Rep  Meek  moves  SB  456  to   the  floor  with  a  do  pass

recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote the motion carries, with all members present

voting AYE

Rep Meek will carry the bill

SB 422 - Public Hearing

SARA FLEMING,  COORDINATOR,  HUNGER  RELIEF  TASK  FORCE:  submits and

summarizes written testimony in support of SB 422 (EXHIBIT E)

225    SEN CEASE:  discusses involvement with the Hunger Relief Task
Force -testifies in support of the bill



279   JOHN  BLATT,   HOUSING  &  COMMUNITY   SERVICES  DEPARTMENT:
discusses implementation of Task Force -minimal workload increase

SB 422 - Work Session

325   MOTION:  Rep  Luke  moves  SB  422A   to  the  floor  with  a  do
pass recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote the motion carries, with all members present

voting AYE

Rep Shields will carry the bill

SB 887 - Public Hearing

370  CHUCK SHEKATOFF, OREGON  HUMAN RIGHTS COALITION:  submits and
summarizes written testimony in support of SB 887 (EXHIBIT F)

TAPE 227, SIDE B

005    SHEKATOFF:  continues testimony -this bill is cost neutral

058  SARA FLEMING, HUNGER  RELIEF TASK FORCE:  submits and summarizes
written testimony in support of SB 887 (EXHIBIT G) -discusses federal
waiver

087    REP EIGHMEY:  discusses "unlicensed" on line 21 of the bill

100    SHEKATOFF:  discusses history of fair market value amount
-explains nine thousand dollar figure on the fiscal statement

150  BILL WALKER, ADULT  & FAMILY SERVICES  (AFS): discusses possible
minimal increase in applications

SHEKATOFF:  discusses car repair amount from AFS

SB 887 - Work Session

185    MOTION:  Rep Meek moves to rescind referral to Appropriations A

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the motion carries

MOTION:  Rep  Meek  moves  SB  887  to  the   floor  with  a  do pass
recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote the motion  carries with all members present
voting AYE.  Rep Fisher is excused

Rep Meek will carry the bill

CHAIR FORD:  Rep Fisher has no problem with the bill

CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 11:10 a.m.
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